Scott Parker

Director of Investigations
Republican National Committee
310 First St. SE

Washington, D.C. 20003
202-863-5122
Sparker@gop.com

RE: VERMONT PUBLIC RECORDS LAW REQUEST

VIA U.S. POSTAL SERVICE

Custodian of Records

Executive Office of Governor Peter Shumlin
109 State Street, Pavilion

Montpelier, VI 05609

Dear Sir or Madam:
This is a request under the Vermont Public Records Law, § 315 et seq.

For the purpose of this request, the following individuals will hereinafter be referred to collectively as
“DESIGNATED INDIVIDUALS:”

+ Peter Shumlin, Governor of Vermont
e Bill Lofy, Chief of Staff

e Liz Miller, Chief of Staff

¢ Susan Allen, Spokeswoman

The records I request can be described as follows:

Any and all records, correspondence, and memos, in any format, that were sent to, sent by, or
otherwise exchanged between any DESIGNATED INDIVIDUALS and Senator Bernie Sanders, any
staff member of Mr. Sanders’ Senate office, or any other individual representing, known to be
associated with, or otherwise acting on behalf of Mr. Sanders or his Senate office, which also mention

or otherwise relate to Green Mountain Care, single-payer health care, and/or health care reform.

The scope of this request is inclusive of any common variations of the names or terms provided above.
The timeframe of this request is from January 6, 2011 through January 17, 2015.

In order to help you determine my status to assess fees, you should know that I am requesting on
behalf of the Republican National Committee (RNC) and this information is not primarily in the
commercial interest of the RNC.

I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a maximum of $25. If you estimate that the fees will
exceed this limit, please inform me first. However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in
that the disclosure of the requested information is in the public interest and will contribute



significantly to the public’s understanding of established public figures who serve as elected
representatives of the public.

The Vermont Public Records Law requires a response time of two days, or within ten days for
extraordinary circumstances, If access to the records I am requesting will take longer than this
amount of time, please contact me with information about when I might expect copies or the ability to
inspect the requested records.

If you withhold any records as exempt, please redact the exempted portions and release the
remainder of the records. In any case where vou withhold any records, please explain in writing any
such denial. Please release all reasonably segregable material.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please do not hesitate to contact me should vou have
any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Scott Parker
Director of Investigations
Republican National Committee
310 First St. SE
Washington, D.C. 20003
202-863-5122
Sparker@gop.com



